

Y6 Newsletter



Summer 1-2016

Robin Wood

As you know, most of the children and staff have just come back from their three day residential at Robinwood. Everyone had a fantastic time and we are extremely proud of the behaviour of all of our pupils during their stay. We've got many photos from the residential and all of these will be on the end of Y6 DVD. which all pupils receive a copy of. In addition to this, we'd also like to thank the pupils who stayed at school during the residential with Mrs Hawley, Miss Avery and Miss Ashforth for their hard work and behaviour.

SATS

Our SATs begin on Monday
the 8th of May. These last
few teaching weeks are crucial and we ask that you ensure your child attends every
day, is well rested and prepared for lessons. Please
help your child to complete
their homework and use
their study books (if they
have them) regularly.

The timetable for the SATs week can be found below. In the afternoons, children will have opportunities to revise for the following day's assessment.

Timetable

Monday

8.5.17

Reading Test

Tuesday

9.5.17

Grammar,
Punctuation and
Spelling Test

Wednesday

10.5.16

Arithmetic

Paper 1

Maths Reasoning

Paper 2

Thursday

11.5.16

Maths Reasoning

Paper 3

Breakfast Club

During SATs week, we will be running a breakfast club from 8am, which we would like all children to attend in order to get the best possible start to the day. On each of the days, toast with a selection of toppings and fruit juice will be available for all. In addition to this, our breakfast club gives children the opportunity for any last minute revision or to ask any questions about the upcoming tests. We hope to see every pupil attend.

Tag Rugby Festival

After the holidays, Miss Smith—with the assistance of Daniel—will be selecting a team, who will be ready to compete in the Y6 tag rugby festival. This is an annual competition and will be held at Mosborough Rugby Club in June.

Many thanks for your continued support.

The Y6 Team